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REACH (1907/2006/EC) and RoHS (2011/65/EC) directives 

 

 

We are informed about the subjects of the REACH directive 1907/2006/EC and will 

fulfil our legal obligations as manufacturer, importer or user of chemical substances 

with regard to the REACH definitions. KRD do not produce or apply chemicals in its 

products that are defined as liable to registration by KRD. With regard to the listed 

substances of very high concern (SVHC) under the REACH EU-directive we can 

confirm that we do not use any of the listed substances for the preparation of our 

KASI®-coating systems. For that reason we can confirm the compliance of the 

KASI®-coating systems with the above mentioned directive according to our actual 

level of knowledge. Any detection of technically caused impurities in trace analysis 

areas will not be performed. 

 

With regard to EU directive 2002/95/EC, 2011/65/EC and 2015/863/EC (RoHS) we can 

confirm the following. We do not use any of the substances listed in the mentioned 

regulations for the preparation of our KASI®-coating systems. For that reason we can 

confirm the compliance of the KASI®-coating systems with the above mentioned 

directives according to our actual level of knowledge. Any detection of technically 

caused impurities in trace analysis areas will not be performed. 

  

 

Geesthacht, 17th of February 2021 

 

i.V. Dr. Schmitz, Compliance Manager 


